
WEEKLY MESSAGE FROM OUR VICAR, ALEX – 24th February 2024 

 
Dear Church Family & Friends,  
 
Hoping you're all well & looking forward to seeing you at our Whole Parish Service at St. Paul's 
tomorrow morning at 10 am.  
 
This email is to draw your attention to four other upcoming dates:  
 
1. Foodbank collection at St. Paul's, Wednesday 28th February 2-4pm 

 

On Wednesday 28th February, it will be our next Foodbank collection at St. Paul's from 
2-4pm.  

 

This time the Epsom and Ewell Foodbank are collecting the following items: tinned 
meat, tinned fish, tinned vegetables, teabags, UHT milk (FF and SS only please), 
powdered milk, custard, sugar (500g) bags, LongLife sponge puddings, peanut butter, 
chocolate spread, shampoo / conditioner, deodorant, washing powder, shaving 
gel/foam 

 

All contributions are greatly appreciated.  
 
2. Prayers for the Parish at St. Mary's, Saturday 2nd March 10 am - 12 pm 
 

On Saturday 2nd March at from 10 - 12 pm, we will be having a time of prayer for the 
parish at St. Mary's. This will begin with a more formal morning prayer time at 10 am 
and then informal prayer activities (all focusing on parish needs) from 10.30 am - 12 pm. 
All are welcome.  

 
3. Whole Parish Safeguarding Sunday Service at St. Mary's, Sunday 3rd March, 10 am 
 

On Sunday 3rd March, at 10 am, we will be having a whole parish service at St. Mary's 
for Safeguarding Sunday. Karen Davies, our Parish Safeguarding Officer, will be leading 
the service with me and updating us on her amazing work as well as helping us all to 
move forward in being an even safer parish.  

 
4. Parish Fundraising Quiz - Saturday 16th March in the St. Paul's Hall, 7pm for 7.30 pm 
 

On Saturday 16th March, at 7pm for 7.30 pm, we will be joining together in the St. Paul's 
Church Hall for a Parish Fundraising, Social, event: Quiz Night with Fish and Chips.  
 

Please contact Sue Wharton for further information and to book tickets on: 
cw_bh@norkwithburghheath.com  

 
Love and prayers,  
Alex 
 
Rev Alex Stevens 
Vicar 
Parish of Nork with Burgh Heath 
07312 113019 
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